
RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

December 13, 1999Approved

RESOLVED, That the State Department of Transportation is

requested to cause the installation of new guardrails along Service Road

Number 4 at the intersection of Seekel Street and Route 195 East.
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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

March 21, 2000

Dear Mr. Clement:

location

Very truly yours,

k Ph.D
I

,WDA/dd .
Cc:

FAX
TDD

. Ankner,
Director ’ - '

«>
William

William D. Ankner, Ph.D.
Director

Mr. Michael R. Clement
City Clerk
City of Providence
25 Dorrance Street
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

OFFICE (401) 222-2481 
(401)222-2086
(401)222-4971

Mr. Wendall J. Flanders
File

Department of Transportation 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
Two Capitol Hill
Providence, R.I. 02903-1124

In response to City Council Resolution #730 approved December 
13, 1999, and transmitted to the Department of Transportation, 
staff have reviewed the condition of the guardrail at the 
intersection of Service Road 4 and Seekel Street, Providence.
I would first apologize for the slow response; it took a little 
time for our field personnel to identify the specific location 
in question. However, they have found a damaged guardrail 
attached to a bridge which passes over the interstate highway 
system. The guardrail at this location appears to have been 
damaged by a motor vehicle impact, or by trucks in the area 
turning the corner sharply and "clipping" the guardrail with 
their rear tires.
In any event, we will have the guardrail at this 
repaired as you have requested.


